
The Wiltshire Mental Health 
Inclusion Service will be 
closing from the  
30 June 2025 

Since 2020, Rethink has been proud to 
deliver the Inclusion support service 
across Wiltshire, supporting people to 
overcome isolation and engage more in 
their community. 

The contract ends on 30 June 2025 so 
we will no longer be able to continue to 
provide this service. 

Due to the current numbers of people 
already being supported, and those on a 
waiting list, we are ceasing accepting 
new referrals from 1 March. This will 
allow us to support as many people 
already waiting before 30 June. 

We’d like to reassure anyone who uses 
this service that other options are 
available, and support will still be 
accessible from 1 July. 

You will be supported by staą 
throughout the transition, who will 
provide information about how to 
access other support services from  
1 July. 

If you have any questions, or would like 
to discuss this further, please continue 
to call us on 07467 764171 until 30th 
June. You can also email us on 
WiltsMHIS@rethink.org 

All parties involved will be working 
together to ensure a smooth exit from 
this contracted service. People who 
still require help at the end of the 
contract will be able to access 
alternative support. More details on 
this will be provided at the appropriate 
time. 

We’re very sad to announce…. 
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